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Christianson, Eric

From: kim donovan [kimdonovan@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 8:55 AM
To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: Brocach on Monroe

Please add my name to the list supporting the application of Brocach to open a restaurant on
Monroe St. This is the type of business that belongs in that block. The opposition doesn't
understand that an Irish Pub is family oriented and neighborhood friendly. Based on the downtown
location there should be nothing to fear on Monroe St.

Thanks,

Kim Donovan

531 N. Pinckney St.

Madison, WI 53703

Cell 608-692-8747

........... sent from a moving object




